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I Strongly oppose HB 3076. Clearly our legislature knew it would be opposed by the 

people, as they hid the contents of the bill from the public until the last minute. This 

cowardly line of legislating needs to come to an end. These paid actors and mass out 

of state campaign donators that are Anti Gun need to be outlawed. 

Federal Firearms Licensee’s already have a license at the federal level. There is zero 

need for the State of Oregon to attempt to micro manage sales. They say it will 

“Protect citizens” but it will do quite the opposite. For example, the fee’s will have to 

be passed on to the consumer, making it more expensive to obtain a firearm for self 

defense. Not that our legislature seems to care about that with the slew of bills they 

have already proposed.  

It will also have a huge financial impact on tax payers, as the fee’s likely won’t cover 

the costs of the program, if any other program Oregon has ran serves as an example. 

The First that comes to mind is Oregon Paid leave, which went millions of dollars into 

the negative on the first few months of being implemented.  

This Bill creates unreasonable and near impossible storage laws.  

This bill also could not go into effect immediately upon passage, as there would be 

no FFL’s in the state allowed to sell firearms at that time, and would cause an 

immediate infringement on second amendment rights. If you want to actually protect 

people, start prosecuting criminals and stop aiding them. The number of criminals 

booked and released has a much more direct impact on Oregonians lives, than 

double certifying an FFL with a micromanaging board the state will use to cypher 

more money from the Oregon people and stash in the General fund for pet projects.  

Enough is enough.  


